

1660 Lincoln St. Ste 2300, Denver, CO 80264 (303) 803-9200 @DenBizJournal

January 11, 2017

Paul Lichty Forge Nano 1172 W Century Dr Ste 240 Louisville, CO 80027

Dear Paul,

The **Denver Business Journal** and Gold Sponsor University of Colorado Denver are pleased to announce that you have been nominated for our 2017 40 under 40 Awards. With this nomination, we hope you are aware of the respect and admiration others feel you deserve. A full-page ad congratulating all nominees will appear in the January 13 issue of the **Denver Business Journal**, as well as online at **DenverBusinessJournal.com** 

We will notify our 40 under 40 winners via letter no later than January 27 and will announce the 2017 class of 40 under 40 winners online and in print on February 3.

A special section profiling this year's 40 winners will appear in the March 17 edition of the **Denver Business Journal**. We are celebrating the winners with an awards luncheon on March 16 at Infinity Park Events Center in Glendale from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

If you have questions regarding the event, you may contact Deborah Sadinsky at 303-803-9278 or dsadinsky@bizjournals.com.

Once again, congratulations on your nomination and we look forward to seeing you at the event!

Sincerely,

Pete Casillas

President & Publisher